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Monday 6th September 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
It has been a lovely start to term at Moat CC. Students and staff are happy to be 
back; the school feels very calm and purposeful. It is very pleasing to witness our 
students behaving so well, showing kindness to everyone and working very hard.  
 
We are hoping for a ‘normal’ school year, as society returns to normal after the 
pandemic. However, we will monitor the situation closely to ensure that we adapt if 
the situation changes. The safety of staff and students will always be the priority. 
 
Covid Testing 
I urge you to ensure that your son/daughter completes two lateral flow covid tests 
each week. These tests ensure that students who have the virus remain at home. 
This contributes to keeping us all safer. The results of the covid tests can be reported 
to school here Reporting Covid Test Results - Students 
 
Parental Evening 
We are holding two parental information events on Wednesday 8th September 
(years 7 & 8) and on Thursday 9th September (years 9, 10 and 11).  These will be held 
at 4pm in the school theatre. We will be sharing a range of information that will help 
you support your son/daughter at school. This will include our curriculum, 
behaviour, Go4Schools, our app and careers provision. An earlier letter gave more 
detail of these events. We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Covid Measures 
To ensure a continued safe environment, we have retained some of our covid 
measures. These include sanitation precautions, increased ventilation and year 
group bubbles. Students can also continue to wear masks if they want to do so. 
We hope that these measures give you continued confidence that the school is a 
very safe environment for your children. 
 
Year 11 
We are supporting year 11 students by adding a period 7 to their day, which will 
finish at 3.45pm. This will start from Monday 13th September and will run from 
Monday to Thursday each week. This will allow year 11s to catch up on lost learning 
caused by the pandemic.  
I am sure you will join me in paying tribute to our staff for their dedication in putting 
on these extra lessons. I would also like to recognise the maturity that year 11 
students have shown in welcoming this opportunity. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QVitbVnOS0mTZpi3HLqRnPgkxnpwwhhIn_rvzJwfzj9UMTlXN0VHWUo0M0I1RUVTOFVDU1FQU04wTi4u
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We will ensure that year 11 achieve their full potential in their GCSE exams in 2022. 
We wish them luck! 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support as we start this year. Our partnership with 
our parents has sustained us in difficult times. We look forward to working closely 
with you over the course of this academic year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Killeen 
Principal 


